
BIG ISLAND DEAF CLUB
Communicating Aloha to All 

Who Are Deaf or Hard of Hearing
 

Big Island Deaf Club seeks to improve the quality of life
for deaf and hard of hearing people on the island of

Hawaii. The group was started in 2015.
 

For more information, visit their website:
https://www.bigislanddeafclub.com/







